
 

 
 

 

 
To: Councillors John Stewart and Kevin Stewart, Joint Conveners; and Councillors 

Boulton, Farquharson, Greig, McDonald and Young. 
  

 

 
Town House, 

ABERDEEN 20 November 2009  
 
 

BUDGET MONITORING BOARD 

 

 The Members of the BUDGET MONITORING BOARD are requested to meet in 
Committee Room 2 - Town House on FRIDAY, 27 NOVEMBER 2009 at 10.00 am. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
RODERICK MACBEATH 

HEAD OF DEMOCRATIC SERVICES 
 

 

 

B U S I N E S S 

 

1 Minute of Meeting of 30 October 2009  (Pages 1 - 2) 
 

2 Services - Savings Progress 2009/10  (Pages 3 - 28) 
 

3 Vacancy Management  (Pages 29 - 34) 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Should you require any further information about this agenda, please contact Fiona 
Gardiner on 01224 522864 or email fgardiner@aberdeencity.gov.uk   



 

 
 
 

 


